From:

Sent: Monday 29 April 2024 14:45

To: Licensing Polic

Cc:

Subject: “Objection to Licensing Application at 24 Lion & Lamb Yard, Farnham.
Importance: High

[** This email originates from an external source **]

Hello Waverley Licensing,

I am writing to object to an application for a license variation:

Coffee Diem, 24 Lion And Lamb Yard, Farnham, Surrey, GU9 7LL

The section of your website that allows people to give representation does not work. Please can you
acknowledge receipt. Below is my statement which | have not been able to submit on your website:

I'm objecting to this license application.

This is on the grounds of the business premises being in close proximity to long established residential
buildings. | would like residents to be protected by an early evening cut off time clause for use of their
outdoor space. In my opinion this should be included in the terms of their licence.

This is because of potential noise plus the risk of late night overspill from the bar / business directly
opposite. If they use their outside space up until 11pm and beyond, especially on occasions when they
apply for and are granted a TEN, then increased disturbance noise will not be fair on local residents.

Yours Sincerely




